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January 31, 2019
Dear Memorial Community,

Memorial HS is committed to the safety of our students as we want to always
communicate with our families any situation that occurs in our school. Because safety
is important to us, we want to communicate a case that was reported to our campus.

Due to the alertness of parents and students, the Edgewood ISD Police Department
received information regarding a possible terroristic threat made to the campus on
January 30, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. Officers were notified of threating comments posted on
a social media site involving a high school student. EISD Police Officers immediately
began to investigate the threat. The student was identified then subsequently located
and arrested around 10:00 p.m. for the offense of Terroristic Threat, which is a third
degree felony. The student is currently detained and will not be returning to school.
The case however is still under investigation to see if any additional charges are
possible.

As a precaution, there will be increased police presence on campus. Edgewood ISD
takes every threat very seriously and will always investigate them thoroughly and the
actions taken demonstrate no threat will ever be taken lightly. Please take a moment
to discuss with your children and emphasize the importance of “If You See Something,
Say Something”. If you have more information regarding the investigation or have any
additional questions, please contact the campus at (210) 444 - 8300.

Sincerely,
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Principal



